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Happy Spring Fitzgerald Community! 

Thank you for your continued support of Fitzgerald Public Schools, our students, and 
our community.  As we transition into a new season, we are excited to also transition 
from our Bond Series 1 projects approaching completion to our Bond Series 2 projects, 
which will start design planning in the coming months.   

At the Neigebaur Administration Building, 
interior renovation work and exterior 
improvements are wrapping up.  The 
Board Room is taking shape, with the 
installation of ceilings, wall finishes, and 
lighting underway.  Outside, new entry 
circulation and landscaping are in 
progress and will create a welcoming and 
accessible entrance for building staff, 
students, and visitors.   

Recent progress on the Weight Room Addition includes 

installation of exterior glass and painting of the roof deck and 

structural steel joists. 
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The Fitzgerald High School Weight Room 
Addition is making steady progress, with 
new exterior glass recently installed.  The 
large windows at the weight room and 
athletic entrance will provide the spaces 
with plentiful natural light and allow views 
to the exterior vegetation.  With the 
building envelope nearing completion, 
work is proceeding on the interior with the 
painting of the roof deck and structural 
steel.  Installation of interior finishes will 
begin in the coming month. 

Improvements at the Neigebaur Administration Building 

include new interior finishes and new metal wall panels to 

match District colors at the building entrance. 


